
January 15, 2025

Players, Coaches, and Families,

Welcome to the Foothills Freeze! On behalf of the tournament committee, we are excited to host this
event and to have you all here with us. We are proud to welcome 28 teams and 360+ athletes, along
with coaches, managers, and families from all over Alberta and as far as Saskatchewan. Thank you for
choosing our ringette tournament to showcase your skills, and we are committed to ensuring that this
weekend is filled with fun, competitive, and memorable experiences for everyone involved.

We’re thrilled to introduce the Coaches Game, where all coaching staff are invited to take part. We
encourage all teams to come out, watch, and cheer on their coaches! Join us at Bob Snodgrass on
February 1 at 8:15 PM for this fun event!

This tournament would not be possible without the hard work and dedication of our volunteers, who
are our families, friends, and community. Their contributions are invaluable, and we are incredibly
grateful for their support throughout the weekend.

If you have any questions or need assistance during the event, please don’t hesitate to reach out to any
member of the tournament committee. We are here to help and make your experience as smooth as
possible.

We wish you all the best of luck and look forward to an exciting weekend of sportsmanship and team
spirit!

Kind regards,

Jen Reed
Tournament Director
Foothills Ringette Association

foothillsfreeze@foothillsringette.com


